Greetings!

This holiday season we will be holding a toy drive to benefit the nonprofit, Home Start. Home Start’s mission is to help children in San Diego living in poverty. Home Start serves more than 17,000 individuals through programs such as housing, employment services, mental health support, and basic needs support that help ensure parents are able to take good care of their children.

We will be collecting new toys in our office that we will give to the families served by Home Start. New toys for all ages from babies - teenagers are needed. If you would prefer to purchase a toy and have it directly sent to Home Start, you can use this gift registry and select “TOY DRIVE's Gift Registry Address” during checkout. If you do use the online registry, please list our company name in the gift message under gift options, so we can track donations. 

All toys will be given directly to families in need. Parents will be able to “shop” the toy drive to select the specific toy they want to give to their child. Your donation not only brings a kid joy, but allows a parent to give a thoughtful gift to their child. 

Together we can help ensure all children in our community have a happy holiday season!




